Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers
September 13 2021 meeting

Meeting was called to order

Secretary report was given and accepted.

Treasurer report was given and accepted.

Mitchell Fox called Dean and said the contract for Burma and Edgar trails is in the mail.

Not sure if we should sign — or do we do another year since the money will be at the beginning of the
season. Everyone is always so busy in July. Discussion was held on the contract. Decided to table this

until the Burma work day on October 16™ since we don’t have the contract yet.

October 16% is the work day at Burma trail. Meet at Burma Road side of trail at 8:30. Drinks, snacks and
lunch will be provided. October meeting will be held then also instead of Monday the 11t.

Dean got the culvert to fix where the washout was this summer. Just need to plan when to put it in.
Reminder that work times need to be turned in at each meeting or before.
Meeting was adjourned.

If you have not paid your membership dues please do so as soon as possible.



